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To:  John Jurgle, Fire Chief 
From: Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief 
Date: 10/27/17 
Re: Amendment No. 1 to Ordinance 2016-81 Intermedix 

Service Agreement 
 

 

Attached is Amendment No. 1 to Ordinance 2016-81 Intermedix Service Agreement 

to add Fire Prevention Billing to the existing agreement with Intermedix. This will 

improve billing efficiency and provide an estimated annual revenue of $600,000. The 

nine percent (9%) service fee is estimated at $54,000, funded from line 001-2260-

522-4555. Attached are the documents necessary to bring an ordinance before the 

City Commission for their approval. Thank you. 

 

Attachments: City Attorney’s Communication #2018-95 

Ordinance for Amendment 

Amendment No. 1 to Intermedix Service Agreement 

  Ordinance 2016-81 Intermedix Service Agreement 

   

CC: Pete McGinnis, Fire Marshal 

 

FIRE ADMINISTRATION 
MEMO # 17-A147 

Pompano Beach 
Fire Rescue 


	From: Michael Hohl, Assistant Fire Chief

